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Table 3. Uplift Wisdom Preparatory School Hours 

Grade Level Start Time 
Dismissal Time 

M, T, Th, F Wednesday 

Pre-Kindergarten 8:00 AM 3:15 PM 1:45 PM 

Primary School 8:00 AM 3:35 PM 2:00 PM 

Middle School 8:00 AM 4:00 PM 2:30 PM 

High School 8:00 AM 4:00 PM 2:30 PM 
    

 

It is assumed that the Luna Preparatory IH 30 campus will also follow some form of staggered 

dismissal time between the Primary and the Secondary School levels.  

The Uplift Education Operations Director should monitor observance of vehicle circulation and 

queuing conditions and if necessary, be prepared to remedy any extraordinary queuing conditions 

outside the campus. Staggering of arrival times for both morning and afternoon operations may 

provide lessening of peak queuing conditions. The Operations Director and/or school staff should 

also monitor scholar pedestrian activity outside the campus and adjacent to the IH 30 WBFR.  

At the onset of the Uplift Luna IH 30 campus opening in Fall 2022, it is recommended that Uplift 

Education provide police assistance for traffic control at the school driveway intersection with the 

westbound IH 30 frontage road during the school peak hours of drop-off and pick-up of scholars. As 

the school staff and parents grow accustomed to the operations, the police assistance may no longer 

be necessary. A minimum of two weeks of the initial operations is recommended. 

Parents and/or guardians of the Uplift scholars should follow the protocols presented in the Traffic 

Management Plan for the safety of the scholars, the staff, and the traveling public. Reminder tips for 

a more efficient and safer car line experience follow. If everyone fully cooperates, car line will go 

much more swiftly.  

• Follow the directions of Administration, Staff and Police.  

• If you are dropping off a scholar, pull forward as directed by staff until they signal scholars to 

exit your vehicle.  

• Scholars should be prepared to immediately exit their vehicles when directed to do so.  We 

understand this will be more difficult for younger scholars the first few weeks of school, so 

please arrive during times of less traffic to help alleviate traffic during car line.  

• Keep your car line number in the window until all occupants have been loaded. 

• Handheld cell phone usage is prohibited.  

• Do not exit your vehicle unless you are in a parking space.   

ABOVE ALL, BE PATIENT.  Set a good example for others by following the instructions; the beginning 

of the school year is typically a learning experience. 


